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Bealings School            
01473 622376                                                                                                  8th September 2017
Dear Parents & Carers

Welcome back to a new year at Bealings School.  We all look forward to getting to know our new children and parents.

This term our classes are looking at the following:-

Reception  -  The Land That Time forgot 

Years 1 & 2  -  Fire Fighters 
Years 3 & 4  -  Private Investigators

Years 5 & 6  -  Film Company 

Thank you to all parents for parking considerately in the Village Hall car park.  For new parents we ask that you do not drive up Sandy Lane or park in the Staff car park.  The church layby is for drop off and pick up of older children walking along the church path by themselves.

Please remember that children can be left unaccompanied in the playground from 8.50am when they will be supervised.  Reception children can arrive up to 9.15am but we ask that everyone else be in class for registration at 9am.

Early dates for your diary are:

Wednesday 27th September – Parents evening.

Thursday 5th October – Tempest photography will be in school for individual and family group photos.

Wednesday 11th – Tuesday 17th October – Travelling book Fair after school.

Sadly we will be losing a member of our office staff.  Sharon will be starting a full time job at a High School at the end of the September and will be missed by all.  

We are currently advertising for a new member of our office team, details of which can be found by going to the following link https://www.suffolkjobsdirect.org/school-support-staff-non-teaching-primary-finance-administration-assistant/46463.job.  

Or come in to the office, maybe you know someone who may be interested!

As always please do not hesitate to see me or a team member if you have any queries, questions etc.

Best wishes

Duncan
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